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Comments: I have lived in the shadow of Mt Baker since 1969.The importance of the Mt Baker- Snoqualmie

Nationl Forest should NEVER be opened to logging.The canopies of all these trees is what keeps our air

breathable, now and always. Mature trees cannot be replaced in the usual half-assed way. Climate Crises is one

of the most momentous we face today.

We need to consider the effect of the mature forest on Clean water &amp; home for animals. If we allow logging

in the animal habitat, where will they go? Where will we go for our hiking and camping?

Please rethink this disastrous policy. No good can come from it 

 


